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Dear Parents and Carers, 

A very warm welcome to Padiham Green Class R! We are absolutely delighted that your child is 
joining us and becoming part of our Padiham Green family. Their wellbeing and happiness are at 
the heart of everything we do, and we will be focusing on helping them feel settled, confident, and 
excited about their learning journey with us. 

To help with the smooth running of our days, we kindly ask that your child brings a labelled 
water bottle and labelled coat to school each day. 

P.E. sessions will take place every Thursday and Friday. Please could your child bring their P.E. 
kit to school for Thursday 4th September 2025. Kits will stay in school until the end of each half 
term, when we’ll send them home for a wash. 

We are also excited to start Welly Wednesday in our Forest School area each Wednesday 
afternoon. For these sessions, your child will need: 

• A warm waterproof jacket (a hood is best if possible) 
• Black jogging bottoms (please pop these into your child’s reading bag on Wednesdays) 
• A hat and gloves in colder weather (but no scarves, thank you) 
• A pair of wellies to keep in school 

Please make sure everything is labelled. On sunny days, children will also need sun cream and a 
sun hat. 

Our weekly Show and Tell will take place every Monday. We love to celebrate the children’s 
achievements, so please feel free to email us with any special awards, certificates, or moments 
from home that your child would like to share with the class. (We kindly ask that toys are not 
brought into school.) 

We’re really looking forward to an exciting year ahead, filled with learning, discovery, and fun! If 
you have any questions or concerns at any point, please don’t hesitate to get in touch by phone or 
email: classr@padihamgreen.lancs.sch.uk 

You’ll also find useful updates and information on our class page on the school website and via 
the Tapestry app:  www.padihamgreen.lancs.sch.uk 

Thank you for your support—we can’t wait to begin this wonderful year with your children. 

With warmest regards, 
Mrs. Gardiner and Mrs. Mitchell 
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